
January 19, 2018 

Mr. Mike Kovalchick 
Environmental Engineer 
MDEQ-Air Quality Division 
State Office Building 
301 E. Louis B Glick Hwy. 
Jackson, MI 49201-1556. 

1319 S. Elm Street 
Jackson, Michigan 49203 

(517) 782-8161 FAX (517) 782-7758 

Subject: Violation Notice, Elm Plating Co. 1319 South Elm Street, Jackson, MI 49203, SRN: N3209 

Dear Mr. Kovalchick, 

In the response to Violation #6 of the Violation Notice of October 19,2017, Elm Plating Co. wishes to inform 
you that we have chosen to purchase and install control devices (see enclosed product information) to capture 
the particulate emitted from the Quench Oil Tanks in the Heat Treat Department and exhaust the devices back 
into the Building atmosphere. Three units have been purchased, one for each Tank, to be operated 
simultaneously with each furnace line. This option was chosen to preclude possible future violations of opacity 
or odor that could have resulted from directly venting these sources to atmosphere. 

The manufacturer of the control equipment has entered the order into his system and has informed us that 
delivery will be in the week of March 6, 2018. Fabrication and installation of duct work, mechanical and 
electrical installation is expected to take 3 weeks after delivery. Our completion date is March 31, 2018. 

Please feel free to contact me at (269) 986-5552 if you have any questions or comments. 

~[{)~ 
Sincerely, 

Bill Walters 
President, Elm Plating Company. 


